CROATAN WOMEN’S CLUB NOVEMBER 2019 MINUTES

[bookmark: _GoBack]A formal meeting of the CWC was not held in November 2019.  In its place the club enjoyed a visit to Shore Gallery and Dressology – both locally owned businesses in the Hilltop area of Virginia Beach.  The business owners provided club members with a discount of items purchased and refreshments to enjoy.

A formal meeting will be held at the December meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Cathy Callahan
Secretary 
